
From: Whitney Evans <whitney.evans@scchamber.net>
To:  

Date: 8/14/2017 2:57:50 PM
Subject: Washington Night: submit your questions today!

Good afternoon,
 
We are excited that you have registered to join the S.C. Chamber for Washington Night in South Carolina!
 
As part of our programming this year, we are offering attendees the opportunity to submit questions for our 
legislative panel.
 
Submit your questions here.
Submissions will be accepted through August 21.
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Marriott on August 23!
 
Regards,
Whitney
 

Whitney Evans
Director of Programs & Events
 
e-mail:whitney.evans@scchamber.net
t: 803.255.2565 m:803.636.6735
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net

  
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the nation’s first 
state chamber to be Accredited with Distinction by the U.S. 
Chamber.
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